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Circular 064-2024 
 

22 May 2024 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
CLOSING OF ROAD BETWEEN BUSHWILLOW AND PETANQUE PISTRE. 
 
As part of the process to link the Lifestyle Centre roof’s PV Panel cables to the system, the contractors 
will need to dig a trench across the road between the Petanque pistre and Bushwillow apartments. 
 
The road will be closed on Wednesday morning the 24th of July 2024.  This will mean that once you 
enter the Village, you will not be to turn right towards the Lifestyle Centre.  All traffic will be directed 
around Loerie lane to circle around to the lifestyle centre.   
 
We apologize for the inconvenience, but ask that you bear with us for this last phase of getting our 
solar cables connected. 
 
 

 
 
 
Regards 
  

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 
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